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Member Responsibilities: Fall 2022

Most rehearsals will be held at Revelli Hall, (the marching band rehearsal space across from Elbel Field
on Hoover Street) from 2:00-5:00pm on Sundays. Note: there will be one rehearsal at the School of
Music on North Campus. Please see the schedule.

Carpools: We will organize carpools to Revelli Hall, especially for those with large instruments. Find

your way to the first rehearsal and we will do our best to place you in a carpool for the rest of the year.

Publicity! Orchestra members are expected to attend at least one publicity and one outreach event.
There will be a number of opportunities to meet this expectation. Our publicity director, Rose Sproat
(rsproat@umich.edu) and, and our outreach director, Stephen Moss (stcmoss@umich.edu) will email

you dates and times.

Attendance Policy: Due to the limited number of rehearsals, attendance is crucial to the success of

Pops. Guidelines for the attendance policy are as follows:

1) Attendance will be taken at the beginning of every rehearsal.
2) In the case of an absence, please notify pops.att@umich.edu before rehearsal

2) Any member with an unnotified absence will be contacted about their absence.

4) Not attending at least one of each publicity and outreach event counts as an absence.
5S) Dress Rehearsal and Soundcheck are MANDATORY.

)
)
)
3) Any member with more than TWO absences may be excused from the concert.
)
)
6) Failure to come prepared to rehearsal may result in termination of membership.
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